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AEMO’s Contingency Gas Trigger Notification 
AEMO has been notified of a Contingency Gas event at the Sydney hub for gas day 23 July 
2015 by Jemena Gas Networks on 22 July 2015 at 18:00 AEST.  

AEMO considers this event meets the requirement of rule 440(1)(c) due to an issue on the 
Moomba to Sydney Pipeline (MSP). Therefore AEMO will commence the Contingency Gas 
process. 

The STTM Facility impacted by the event is the MSP. No other STTM Facilities are currently 
impacted by the event. 

AEMO will convene a Contingency Gas Assessment Conference with the Sydney Hub STTM 
Facility Operators and STTM Distributor to assess the Contingency Gas event. 


